
 17th March 2020 
 

COVID 19 Communication -  
 
Please find attached our most up to date publication for today. As we receive more 
updates from the Ministry of Health and Education, we will update you further. 
 
We are looking for families to register with us if you intend to travel with your children or 
have people in your household who have returned from overseas please let us know by 
completing the form below:- 
 
http://bit.ly/traveloverseas 
 
The link is also included in the publication. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Natasha Hemara & Fraser Hill 
Principals - Rototuna High Schools 
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